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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Marna Johnson <marna_j@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 12, 2018 7:19 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings; Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 1954 Palace Ave.Johnson Ltr.10-25-18

Greetings: 
 
Please be advised that I am withdrawing my appeal in this matter.  I have obtained a demolition permit and 
have contracted to have the garage demolished.  The contractor expects to be able to complete the work this 
week or next. 
 
M.J. Johnson 
1954 Palace Avenue 
 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2018 2:27 PM 
To: marna_j@hotmail.com 
Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Ubl, Stephen (CI-StPaul); Karpen, Brian (CI-StPaul); Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul); Seeley, Paula 
(CI-StPaul) 
Subject: 1954 Palace Ave.Johnson Ltr.10-25-18  
  
Hello Ms. Johnson, 
  
See attached letter in the above matter. 
  
  
  

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
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